
From: Amber Cannon
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Dagger ZW Battery Pipeline (2RP-2257 & 2RP-2258)
Date: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 3:49:57 PM
Attachments: Dagger ZW Pipeline_Workplan102114.pdf

Dagger ZW Pipeline_Analytical_H401271 Chlorides.pdf
Dagger ZW Pipeline_Analytical_H401921.pdf
Dagger ZW Pipeline_Analytical_H402270.pdf
Dagger ZW Pipeline_Analytical_H402420.pdf
Dagger ZW Pipeline_Analytical_H402497.pdf

Mike/Heather,
Please find attached a work plan for the releases that occurred at the Dagger ZW Battery Pipeline  on
 March 29, 2014 (2RP-2257) and April 2, 2014 (2RP-2258).
Due to size issues, I had to attach all the analytical reports separately.  Also as a result of the size
 issue, there will be another email with additional analytical reports.
Should you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks,
 

Amber Cannon
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
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